
A MESSAGE FROM MRS PARRY

I just want to acknowledge our wonderful staff this week for braving
this weather and working together to make our school safe and open. It
has been a hard slog but it has been so rewarding to know that we have
been able to ensure all our children have had access to a warm school,

a hot meal and some truly memorable moments along the way. I am
immensely proud of their dedication.

Thanks also to all our incredible families who have supported our
efforts. The safety and well-being of our whole community have always
remained my priority and I fully understand that, for some, the decision
to remain at home and access online learning was absolutely the safest

option. For those that made it in – well done for your bravery and
thanks for trusting us with your precious children. I promise that all my

decisions are made with them in mind.

Here’s praying for warmer weather next week! 



 CURRICULUM CLUBS

Clubs DO NOT need to be booked in
advance. Charges are £1 per session and

can be paid via ParentPay.

FUN IN THE SNOW

It’s been a chilly week but our
children have had a great time

going out and have made the most
of the snow. 

F1 BIRD FEEDERS

F1 have been out and about being creative
by making bird feeders from seeds and nuts.
They have hung in our Wildlife Garden and
are already very popular with the family of

robins that live in our hedge!

Yr6 have been busy
making mittens in DT

as part of their
Antarctica topic

YR6 DT



YR5 ART

PRESCHOOL ADVENTURES 

EARLY YEARS ARTISTS

Yr5 have been taking inspiration from the
cold weather by creating wintery pieces of art

from paint, watercolours, coloured pencils
and craft materials such as tissue paper.

Preschool have been having lots of fun
exploring the outdoor areas in the wintery

weather 

Throughout Early Years everyone has been
busy making and creating pieces of art, from
snowmen, ice portaits and much much more!



HOT CHOCOLATE

COMING UP AT ST PETER’S

ILLNESS & APPOINTMENTS

Don’t forget, if your child is ill call 0151 677 8438
and leave a message before 9:30am.

If you need to collect your child early for an
appointment the LA are now asking for medical

proof. This can be a letter, text, email or
appointment card.

16.01.25 - Yr6 Residential meeting - 2:45pm 
23.01.25 - Lord Lieutenant visiting Yr5 & 6 - 9am
Week Commencing 03.02.25 - Children’s Mental Health Week
14.02.25 - Break up for Half term
17.02.25 to 21.02.25 - School closed - Half Term

After a chilly time playing in the snow, St
Peter’s pupils were made up to have a nice

warm cup of hot chocolate while they
completed their work.



MENU - W/C 13.01.25

F2 & EARLY YEARS APPLICATIONS

The Local Authority manages admissions for Foundation 2.
The deadline for applying is 15th January 2025. To complete your online form

to join St Peter’s Foundation 2 go to
https://www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions

Places for Preschool (2yr olds) & F1 (3&4yr olds) are delt with
via the school office.

Come and get an application & ask for a walk around!

https://www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions

